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To:

Mr. John McDonald

Personnel Manager
Garfield Enterprises

Buffalo, New York

March 12, 2012

Dear Mr. McDonald,

I herewith tender my official resignation from the position of post of ‘Area Head –Marketing’ in this company.

As per the company rules, I will work for another two weeks, allowing you sufficient time to find a replacement for this position. My last working day will be March 26, 2012.

I would like say that the atmosphere and exposure I got here is really important & valuable for my career ahead. And, I am thankful to this company for the same.

I wish this organization all the best in the future.

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,
Kevin Carton

Garfield Enterprises
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